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April 13, 2015 
 

To: ASOR Trustees 
From: Board Chair B. W. Ruffner 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I'm sorry to tell you that I won't be joining you in Houston. I've injured both knees, required 
surgery, and am now in braces that would make it impossible to sit in an airplane seat. I should 
be completely healed by November and look forward to Atlanta. 
 
With your leadership, energy and commitment ASOR is moving in the right direction. 
 
I have asked Susan to chair the Board meeting; I won't be missed. 
 
With best wishes, 
B W. Ruffner 


